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Oversight - Evaluating the Board of Elections’ Performance in 
the 2024 General Election & Preparation for June 2025 
Elections.

T2024-2701

A Local Law to amend the New York city charter, in relation to 
prohibiting the dissemination of materially deceptive audio or 
visual media in local elections

Int 0293-2024

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York in relation to improving young adults’ access to 
voter registration materials by requiring the department of 
education of the city of New York and the board of elections of 
the city of New York to provide students with registration 
materials in appropriate languages and to track and report on 
the efficacy of distributing registration materials to students

Int 0441-2024

A Local Law to amend the New York city charter, in relation to 
providing survivors of domestic violence with guidance on 
making voter registration records confidential and voting by 
special ballot

Int 0565-2024

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to adjustment of contribution and 
expenditure limits to account for two-year council terms

Int 1111-2024

Resolution calling on the New York State Legislature to pass, 
and the voters to approve, an amendment to the New York 

Res 0189-2024
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State Constitution to move New York City elections to 
even-numbered years

Proposed Res. No. 189-A

Resolution calling on the New York State Legislature to pass, 
and the Governor to sign, A.642/S.1215, which directs the 
Queens Board of Elections to provide language assistance in 
Bengali, Punjabi and Hindi.

Res 0322-2024
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